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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Alice Alfano [alice_a@web.de]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:39 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alice Alfano 

 

 



From: Jen Dawalt
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; Mayor-Elect Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember

Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Scott Sherman;
CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald

Cc: CLK City Clerk; CLK Hearings
Subject: Please Support Closure of Casa Beach During Harbor Seal Pupping Season
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 6:07:28 AM

Dear San Diego City Council,

Please support winter seasonal closure at Casa Beach during harbor seal pupping season, December 15
to May 15 annually.

Closing this beach during pupping season will protect seal mothers and newborn seal pups from human
harassment. Unfortunately, harassment and encroachment from people often result in the seals flushing
into the water, which causes them to expend energy needlessly while preventing them from gaining the
benefits of hauling out. When pups are on the beach, they can be injured or even killed by stampeding
adult seals.

Biologists have observed that the presence of people on the beach near the hauled out seals typically
results in large numbers of seals flushing. By prohibiting the public from entering the beach, flushing
incidents will be vastly reduced, thus preventing premature births, abandoned seal pups and increased
pup mortality. An abandoned harbor seal pup cannot survive without its mother.

For all of these reasons, it is imperative that you vote to protect the La Jolla Seals by approving the
seasonal closure of Casa Beach.

Sincerely,
Jen Dawalt
Sent from my iPhone
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From: oceanfoxx@yahoo.com
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; Mayor-Elect Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember

Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Scott Sherman;
CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald

Cc: CLK City Clerk; CLK Hearings
Subject: Please Support Closure of Casa Beach During Harbor Seal Pupping Season
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 5:49:05 AM

Dear San Diego City Council, 

Please support winter seasonal closure at Casa Beach during harbor seal pupping season, December 15 to May
15 annually. 

Closing this beach during pupping season will protect seal mothers and newborn seal pups from human
harassment. Unfortunately, harassment and encroachment from people often result in the seals flushing into the
water, which causes them to expend energy needlessly while preventing them from gaining the benefits of
hauling out.  When pups are on the beach, they can be injured or even killed by stampeding adult seals.

Biologists have observed that the presence of people on the beach near the hauled out seals typically results in
large numbers of seals flushing.  By prohibiting the public from entering the beach, flushing incidents will be
vastly reduced, thus preventing premature births, abandoned seal pups and increased pup mortality. An
abandoned harbor seal pup cannot survive without its mother. 

For all of these reasons, it is imperative that you vote to protect the La Jolla Seals by approving the seasonal
closure of Casa Beach.
 
Also, I would like to take a moment to tell you that I am in Pacific Grove where we have our own Harbor seal
rookery.  I am proud to say that our City has voted to protect our Harbor seals by closing the beach during the
pupping season.  I am also a docent and recently have spoken to many people who have been visiting our seal
beach and have expressed their feelings regarding La Jolla.  Many of these people are from your area and are
very upset over what is happening to the seals.  They tell me how refreshing it is to see a place that actually
protects their seals and values life.......I drive more than 8 hours to visit your harbor seal beach.....I would not
come to your city to see a children’s beach.  There is value in your seals both for your city financially and for
your children to learn valuable lessons about wildlife, and the bonds between a mom and her pup.  Invest in your
seals, support your local docents and turn this tragedy of pups dying into an amazing learning event where
schools and local groups can get together and enjoy a beautiful experience that only God can create. 
 
Thank you for your time and if you have any questions about how our City has handled this situation please feel
free to contact me.

Sincerely,
Kim Worrell
www.facebook.com/harborsealsofpacificgrove
(831)233-0836
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Alexandr Yantselovskiy 
[yalexandr@ukr.net]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:40 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alexandr Yantselovskiy 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of pam wright [maryelizabeth42
@yahoo.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

pam wright 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Kelsea Volz [kelsealauren7
@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelsea Volz 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Carlie Volbrecht [carliescat24
@yahoo.con]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carlie Volbrecht 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Ellie Trounce 
[ellie.trounce@hotmail.co.uk]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ellie Trounce 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of aleksandra srbinoska [srbinoska2006
@yahoo.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

aleksandra srbinoska 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Nancy Smith 
[nancyasmith@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nancy Smith 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of emma schumann 
[emma.schumann@sky.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

emma schumann 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Kathleen Schleich 
[kcschleich@aol.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathleen Schleich 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Christy Schilling 
[cncschilling@yahoo.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christy Schilling 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Avi Sanchez 
[avi.sanchez@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Avi Sanchez 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Michael Pratt [mprattc@aol.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Pratt 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of hanna poulsen 
[liebstcardona@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

hanna poulsen 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Elena Petrova [alyon1-1@yandex.ru]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:39 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elena Petrova 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Virginia Paula 
[virginiaabreudepaula@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Virginia Paula 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Daimara Palomares 
[pdaimara@yahoo.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Daimara Palomares 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Theres Olsson 
[theres_olsson@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Theres Olsson 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Britt Öhman [britt.johansson1
@comhem.se]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 
Feb 15, 2014 
 
City Clerk 
 
Dear Clerk, 
 
I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 
sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 
protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 
families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 
areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 
 
Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 
annually from December 15 to May 15. 
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 
and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Britt Öhman 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Iwona Ogg [bogackii@dvps.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Iwona Ogg 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Hilary Oakes [hilaryo@charter.net]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hilary Oakes 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Rebecca Neary [beckysue56@att.net]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:39 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Neary 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Ryan Mooreson 
[hendrixweed@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:39 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ryan Mooreson 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of susanna minacheili 
[cocimacicario@yahoo.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

susanna minacheili 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of An Mertens 
[aammertens@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

An Mertens 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Arlene Marvonek 
[capedoghouse@aol.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Arlene Marvonek 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of simone maes 
[simonemaes@telenet.be]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

simone maes 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Amanda Lee [ablee@mail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amanda Lee 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Audra Lacey [agrzych@msn.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Audra Lacey 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Nora Kovacs [tollvirag@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nora Kovacs 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of angeliki kounelli 
[angeliki.kounelli@yahoo.gr]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

angeliki kounelli 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of kathy kestell [jkestell@q.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

kathy kestell 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Barbara Kantola 
[blkantola@comcast.net]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Barbara Kantola 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Shreshtha Jain 
[shreshthajain@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Shreshtha Jain 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Britt Hurley [britthurley01@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Britt Hurley 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of CAROLYN HARTT 
[hartt_c@yahoo.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

CAROLYN HARTT 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Joy Glassman [joyfulijoy30@al.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joy Glassman 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Karin Gänsbacher [karin_bz@yahoo.it]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karin Gänsbacher 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Steve FrItz [stevenfritzie@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:40 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve FrItz 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of David Frisk [david@davidfrisk.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Frisk 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Alyssa Franco [afranco1991
@yahoo.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alyssa Franco 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Kathleen Dutko [409dutko@att.net]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathleen Dutko 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Lauren Dreffs [Lryn18@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lauren Dreffs 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Rhonds Dern [rhondadern@me.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rhonds Dern 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of carmen de napoli 
[carmenedenapoli@yahoo.com.ar]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

carmen de napoli 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Robin Craft [pcqueen@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robin Craft 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of john crabtree [jcc8301@hotmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

john crabtree 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Gail Courtney 
[queen_ynci@woadwarrior.demon.co.uk]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gail Courtney 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Rachel Cohn [carrotpants27
@yahoo.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rachel Cohn 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Pranay Chowdary 
[coolstar.sai@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pranay Chowdary 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of cindy chilton [cindyjchilton@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:40 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

cindy chilton 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Samantha Campregher 
[samcampre@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Samantha Campregher 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Sandra Bywater-Hoather 
[sandrahoather@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sandra Bywater-Hoather 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Jamie Butler [jaymee10377@aol.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jamie Butler 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Alexandra Burt [alexsb@hot.rr.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alexandra Burt 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Camille Bonnet [camille695@msn.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Camille Bonnet 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Celeste Benassai 
[celestebenassai@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:40 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Celeste Benassai 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Emily Behse 
[reba_megan@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:39 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Emily Behse 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Claudia De Battisti 
[claudia.debattisti@libero.it]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Claudia De Battisti 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Mark Battiste 
[mark.a.battiste@my.sfcollege.edu]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Battiste 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Adriana Arce [amoar1958
@yahoo.com.ar]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Adriana Arce 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Anila G [anila.dr06@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anila G 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Fran Allen [frannie1115@hotmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 10:09 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fran Allen 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Allan Yorkowitz [allanyork618
@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 15, 2014 9:10 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 15, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Allan Yorkowitz 

 

 


